

Eastside Elementary School



17 Bellamy Street Cabot, AR 72023 501-743-3563 ((fax)) 501-843-5619

Dear ES Families,

Welcome back to school! We are very excited to have you and your family with us this year. It is going to be a great year and we are going to do everything we can to support every need!

Our goal as educators in the Cabot School District is to take care of every child's needs from academics to social and emotional. A lot goes into helping grow a child and we are dedicated to do our very best every day. We are honored that you support and trust us to love your child.

As the principal, I ask one thing from you...please communicate with us! We plan to use REMIND for reminders and information from your teacher. We will send a building newsletter every two weeks via email, Facebook, Twitter and REMIND. Your teacher will send a newsletter via email and REMIND every other week about specific information from the classroom. Please ask if you have any questions or concerns. If we do not know there is confusion or concerns, we cannot support you. Let's spread joy and love through positive posts on social media and show our kids what kindness can do! It is going to be a great year.

Stay connected with us on Facebook @eastsidecabot; Twitter @Eastsidecabot and Instagram @eastsidecabot. Our ES Parent Organization Facebook page is Eastside Family.

The ES Staff Family is ready to make this year the best! Thank you again for your support and trust. If you need anything, please do not hesitate to call the office or email us!

Thank you,

Jill Fletcher

